
We’re excited to welcome Diane Bernier, Executive Director
of Fidos For Freedom, for a powerful program on how
service dogs support people who are Deaf and hard of
hearing!  Free and open to the public!

CART and ASL interpreters provided. If you need other
accommodations, please contact us.

JOIN US ON MAY 17  TH

FOR A SPECIAL PROGRAM ON 
SERVICE DOGS FOR THE DEAF AND

HARD OF HEARING!

WHEN: Saturday, May 17, 2025
10:00 AM – 12:00 PM

WHERE: NVRC Conference Room,
10467 White Granite Drive, Suite
300, Oakton, VA 22124

QUESTIONS:
703-352-9055 VOICE
571-350-8656 VIDEOPHONE
INFO@NVRC.ORG 
WWW.NVRC.ORG

PLEASE RSVP:

http://www.nvrc.org/

